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Dear Ed 

Neighbourhood Planning 

Thank you for your letter of 23 April 2013 concerning the Forum's decision to examine the 
feasibility of preparing a neighbourhood plan for your local area. I am aware that in other 
areas, groups similar to your group, are starting to prepare neighbourhood plans and their 
local authorities have a responsibility to assist and support wherever necessary and 
appropriate. The level of interest in this borough to date though has generally been fairly 
low. 

I think that it would be useful to have a meeting to establish where you are in the process, 
how you see it going forward and what you would expect from us in support. It would be 
helpful to understand your thoughts on the type of plan you envisage; how you have or 
intended to gain support from the local community and the level of resources you have or 
could potentially draw on. Some neighbourhoods have been successful in securing funding 
resources to help and as you highlight, recent announcements have been made in respect 
of new funding opportunities. The lessons learnt by some of the pathfinder neighbourhood 
plans are also worth looking at. 

I will ask Norah Sprung, Executive Support Officer, to make contact with you to find a 
mutually convenient time for an initial meeting. 

Yours sincerely 

Mike Worden 
Head of Planning and Transport 
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